ALL ABOUT PSYCHOLOGY

February 2014



What's NEW:

Hello Psychology Students! Welcome back to the Spring 2014 semester!

Psi Chi Information:

- -Apply for Spring membership by March 20th
- -Weekly Meeting: Wednesdays @ 2 PM, Metzli Hall in the Student Union
- -Visit us online: www.sdsupsichi.weebly.com
- -If you would like your Grad. Cord please email: psych.sdsu@gmail.com

Important Dates:

- February 4 –
 Add/Drop Deadline;
 Application for
 Graduation
- March 1 FAFSA Priority deadline

We're on the Web!

See us at:

www.psychology.sdsu.edu/ad vising/advising.htm

Psychology Advising Office (619)594-5412 Location: Life Sciences Rm. 105

Welcome to Spring 2014 Semester, Psychology Students!

Helpful Reminders for Psych Students:

- Make a visit to the Psychology Undergraduate Advising office at least once per semester.
- Academic Advisors can help with: planning classes, making sure you're on track for graduation, preparing for Graduate School, and much more!
- Dr. Ulloa and Dr. Turner are now both available for appointments with students.

2014 Commencement Schedule

Thursday, May 15

Rollie Carrillo Quad

7 p.m. Imperial Valley Campus

Friday, May 16

Viejas Arena

9 a.m. College of Health and Human Services

1 p.m. College of Sciences

5:30 p.m. College of Professional Studies and Fine Arts

Saturday, May 17

Viejas Arena

8 a.m. College of Business Administration

1 p.m. College of Arts and Letters

5 p.m. College of Engineering

Sunday, May 18

Viejas Arena

9 a.m. College of Education and the Division of Undergraduate Studies

For More Information Visit: www sdsu edu/commencement

Education

is the most

powerful weapon

which you can use to

change the world

Ensure you graduate on time and are ready for what comes after!

Who Can Help Me with What???

Undergraduate Advisors

- Planning classes
- Declaring Major/Minor
- Help filling out petitions and academic adjustments
- How to Get Relevant Experience
- Making sure you're on the right track for graduation
- Provide information about Graduate Programs

Dr. Emilio Ulloa

- Specific, in-depth info for Graduate School
- Transfer credits and equivalencies
- Academic Adjustments
- Problems with Professors
- Complaints

Dr. Katherine Turner

- Specific, in-depth info for Graduate School
- · Study Abroad
- Honors Thesis
- Interdisciplinary Studies
- · Academic Adjustments

Just for fun...

Read the following sentence:

FINISHED FILES ARE THE RESULT OF YEARS OF SCIENTIFIC STUDY COMBINED WITH THE EXPERIENCE OF YEARS.

Now count aloud the F's in that sentence. Count them ONLY ONCE; do not go back and count them again.

There are six F's in the sentence. One of average intelligence finds three of them. If you spotted four, you're above average. If you got five, you can turn your nose at most anybody If you caught six, you are a genius.

Call to all Professors...

The psychology advising office would like to put professors in touch with students looking for research and volunteer opportunities, as well as internships. If you would like to post any opportunities available please email us in the advising office: psyadvising@psychology.sdsu.edu. We welcome any faculty postings!